## TAYLOR UNIVERSITY

UPLAND, INDIANA

November 18, 1952.

President Robert W. Gibson, Mormouth College, Mormouth, Illinois.

Dear Dr. Gibson:

Mrs. Long and I wish to express our sincere appreciation for the kindly treatment we received in your home during our visit to Monmouth College.

We enjoyed immensely, and profited by, our associations at the convention of college chemistry teachers, and returned to Taylor with renewed inspiration.

Please give our best regards to Mrs. Gibson whom, we hope, we have not brought too m uch trouble by our visit.

we reached home without mishap.

way the Lord bless and keep you.

Walter S. Long
Chemistry.